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State of Florida 

DATE: February 2,2002 
TO: Marguerite Lockard, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Se ices 
FROM: Lennie Fulwood, Division of Competitive Markets and E n f o r c e m e n g d  i@ 
RE: Retum of Confidential Documents - Docket 000828-TP 

BellSouth provided confidential documents to staff in Docket No. 000828-TP. Staff no 
longer requires this information, and requests that document number 00059-0 1 be retumed to 
Bell South. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 413-6572. 

cc: Patty Christensen 


